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KEEP COLLECTING YOUR CAPS!!!!! 

WE NEED TO COLLECT 200 POUNDS OF LIDS TO EARN 2 PARK 

BENCHES FOR OUR PLAYGROUND AREA! 

PLEASE SEE THE FLYER ON THE LAST PAGE FOR A COMPLETE LIST 

OF THE ACCEPTABLE AND NOT ACCEPTABLE TYPES OF LIDS AND 

CAPS TO COLLECT! 

 

 

13th & 14th - Christmas Musical “A Christmas Carole” at 7:00 p.m. 

14th - No School 

21st - 11:30 a.m. Dismissal 

25th through January 4th - Christmas Break 

January 7th - Classes Resume 

January 18th - End of Second Quarter 

January 21st - Martin Luther King Day - No School 

January 22nd - 25th - Spiritual Emphasis Week 

January 25th - Report Cards Go Home 
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Boys Basketball 

December 17 - Away vs. FOFCA 4:30/5:30 

GO  

LIONS! 

 

 

There will be a Bake Sale on the evening 

of both Christmas Program 

Performances! 

Be sure to check out the classroom doors! 

The teachers HAD A Christmas door decorating contest! 

1st place - 2nd grade 

2nd place - 4th place 

3rd place - computer 



Wish someone a Merry Christmas and have a candy cane      
delivered to their class! 

$1.00 each 

Send a candy cane to your friends, teachers, classmates or siblings. 

The 8th graders will be selling from December 10th - 17th during lunches 

and after school.  They are raising money for their trip to                    

Washington DC. 

All candy canes will be delivered to the classrooms on 

December 20th. 

Some reminders for the Christmas Program 

DRESS CODE 

For K3, K4 and Kindergarten - Nice Christmas clothes or dresses 

For 1st - 8th graders - A nice pair of blue jeans and Christmas t-shirt purchased by parents 

(Please no jeans that are ripped or have holes in them) 

PROGRAM DATES 

December 13 and 14 at 7:00 

Drop off at 6:15 in classrooms 

If you are looking for ways to work off your fundraiser fee, I am still in need of helpers for  setting up, tearing down, 

clean up, lights, ushering, and parking for the program. 

If you are interested in helping out or have any questions, please contact me at kidtricity@christianhills.org. 

Thank you for all of your time and cooperation!!!!! 

Blessings, 

Pastor Tiffany 
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